Kess, Quinn
L

From: james m sewitsky YR EES RTINS S
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 8 37 PM

To: CTPS

Subject; Sales of Cats and Dogs in Pet Stores

From: james m sewitsky ST
Subject: Sales of Cats and Dogs in Pet Stores Res:dent of beacon falls

Message Body:
My wife and 1 have purchased two dogs from All Pets Club in Branford. We did so with confidence that the available
puppies were provided by responsible breeders and the dogs were treated with extreme love and care when they

arrived at the store,

As dog lovers we appreciated a location we could take our daughter AND our pet dog and choose from a wide variety of
puppies. It enabled us to pick a puppy that would bond with all of us before we brought the puppy home.

Do not restrict the pet stores on the sales of dogs and cats. They provide a valued service at a location the state can
easily regulate.

Thank You,
Jim and Rachel Sewitsky




